
 

 

  
 

Sex Trafficking in MN & Terebinth Refuge 

Presented By: Cynthia (CeCe) Terlouw 
CeCe is the founder and Executive Director of Terebinth Refuge and has participated on the state level in helping to 

design the Safe Harbor No Wrong Door Model. She opened a safe harbor program- Hearts for Freedom at the 

Heartland Girls Ranch for teen girls. CeCe is now actively involved in working to bring healing to adult victims of 

sexual exploitation and trafficking through Terebinth Refuge and through legislative efforts to pass Safe Harbor for All.  
 
 

 

                       1
st
 Session 2

nd
 Session 

Date: Tuesday, December 10, 2019    

Time: 10:30am-11:30am 

Location: Great River Regional Library 

Mississippi Room 

1300 W St Germain St., St. Cloud, MN 56301 

 

   Date:   Tuesday, December 17, 2019    

   Time:   10:30am-11:30am 

   Location:  Monticello Community Center  

                              Bridge Room 

505 Walnut Street, Monticello, MN 55362 

 

 Participants Will: 

 Understand MN Safe Harbors Law and No Wrong Door Model 

 Define sex trafficking, sexual exploitation and risk factors 

 Understand the dynamics of trafficking 

 Identify possible indicators of sexual exploitation  

 Examine strategies and best practices for supporting women & SEY  (sexually exploited 

youth) 

 Provide resources for intervention 

 Learn about Terebinth Refuge and the services we will provide  
  

Please join us for this training! This training is intended for those living with mental health issues, providers, family 

members, and community members. 

RSVP to CAMHI@co.benton.mn.us as seating is limited in each session. 

 
A Certificate of Attendance will be provided for CEUs through the MN Board of Social Work 

 
 

Training is sponsored by:  

 
 

 
 

 

 

Please visit us at www.mnmentalhealth.org to sign up for future trainings and announcements. 

One training, two different chances to attend! Hope you can join us for one of them! 

mailto:CAMHI@co.benton.mn.us
http://www.mnmentalhealth.org/

